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I submitted my name for the Southwest Regional Executive position with the hope that I 

can contribute to the Southwest Region the next two years. 

On a personal note, I retired from the Federal Aviation Administration as the Civil 

Aviation Security Branch Manager in the Southwest Region with responsibilities for a 

large staff and many Special Agents.   My duties included personnel, budgets, and 

coordination with the national FAA office, airlines and airports in the region regarding 

airport and airline security. 

I was the SW RE in 1997, 1998, and 1999 and did not run for the position in 2000 so that 

I could support Roger as NCCC Vice-President of Competition.  I enjoyed the RE position, 

especially the interaction with the other  SW Regional Officers, Governors, and 

Members and the Regional and National Officers across the country. 

Roger and I joined NCCC, Cowtown Vettes, in late 1986 and I held the offices of 

President, Governor, and TMS Coordinator. In 2005 we helped establish North Texas 

Vettes where I served as an officer. We joined Tin Hall Toys in 2016. We competed in all 

activities of the SW Region and many at the national level for most of those years.  We 

are competing nationally this year and enjoying our many friends across the country.  

We know most national and regional officers and I hope to represent the SW Region 

well with the help of our officers, governors, and members. 

I am aware of the reputation that the Southwest Region has historically maintained at 

the national level.  This is significant, and as your RE, I will continue to see that we 

maintain that reputation.  I am also aware of our regional challenges, our fiscal one 

currently, and feel we are up to the task of fixing that with all your help. 

I would appreciate your vote and look forward to your input and ideas to make our 

region run smoothly to encourage more participation and new members to join us in 

enjoying our Corvettes.  My hope is that all of you are excited about our National 

Convention in July 2018 in New Orleans and can’t wait to see MANY of you there to help 

make it memorable for us and our guests. 

   

Nelda Mitchell 


